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14th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 5  Liverpool Museum Thursday 19th June 2025 
 
We have arranged a wonderful opportunity for our Year 5 children to enhance their cultural, historic 
and geographical studies next half term. 

The cost of the trip will be £23.96 which will include the coach to Liverpool.  This is a voluntary 
contribution but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in 
receipt of benefits-related free school meals will have 50% of the visit subsidised, please log on to 
Parent Pay to give permission for your child to attend the trip.  

The children will be leaving school at 9.00am and shall return to school in time for 3.15pm. Your child 
will need a fully disposable packed lunch on the day (no glass please). Please indicate on Parent Pay if 
you wish to order a school packed lunch or if you will provide your own. 

The trip will include a workshop at Liverpool Museum, a possible visit to the Royal Institute of British 
Architects to see the temporary Tate Gallery exhibition and geography field study using the Mersey and 
surrounding area. Therefore, please consider, when sending your child to school on the day of the trip, 
that they will need to be in school uniform with suitable footwear and a warm/waterproof coat. It can 
get cold and breezy on the docks. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask Mr Duckett. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Duckett 


